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From Marie-Monique Robin/ On behalf of Kathleen Guyton 
Friday, August 19, 2016 9:50:17 PM 

Dear Mr. Blair, 
I'd be very thankful if you could confirm that you received my email from 8/8. 
Best regards, 
Marie-Monique Robin 

---------- Forwarded message---------- 
From: Marie-Monique Robin <m2rbox@grnail.com> 
Date: 2016-08-08 18:51 GMT+02:00 
Subject: From Marie-Monique Robin/ On behalf of Kathleen Guyton 
To: blaira@exchange nih gov 

Dear Aron Blair, 

I am writing to you on Dr. Guyton's behalf. 
As a french filmmaker and writer, I am the author of the documentaries and books "The World 
according to Monsanto", "Our Daily Poison", "Crops of the Future" and "Good Old Growth", 
which are available in english (see below the links). 
Now I am preparing a new investigation (film and book) on glyphosate for which I recently 
interviewed Kathleen Guyton and Kurt Straif at the IARC. 
In my documentary I will include parts of the Monsanto International Tribunal, which will be 
held in the Hague on October 14-16. This very unique event aims to contribute to an 
evolution of the international law so that it includes a new criminal figure which is ecocide. 
Ecocide designs a crime against environment and ecosystems. According to the many studies, 
reports and observations made all over the world, glyphosate could be considered - this is what 
the judges will evaluate- as being responsible for an ecocide: it affects soils, plants, animals 
and humans. According to their verdict , the eminent judges who accepted to seat int he 
Tribunal will make recommendations to the International Criminal Court in the Hague to 
recognize the crime of ecocide. You can find more informations on the MIT at this link: 
http· Uwww monsanto-tribunal .org/how/ 
As member of the steering committee, I suggested to invite Dr. Guyton as an expert to be 
heart by the judges. Unfortunately Dr. Guyton didn't receive the authorization to participate 
from the WHO. She recommended to contact you, as the chairman of the IARC Working 
Group on glyphosate. 
I really think it is important that you come to The Hague. Kathleen told me that you are now 
retired and enjoying your family somewhere in Florida. As you know, our planet and the 
living organisms living on it (and from it) are facing a great danger. It is hard time to find new 
tools to stop the destructive machine so that our chidren and grandchildren can keep living in 
decent conditions. The MIT will contribute to that... 
Of course, all the expenses for your trip to the Hague will be paid by the MIT Foundation 
(flights, hotel, etc). 
If you need more information, don't hesitate to ask me! 

With my best regards, 
Marie-Monique Robin 



www .m2rfilms.com 
Links: 
http://www.amazon.com/World-According-Monsanto/dp/BOO lKWBOLO/ref=sr 1 1? 
i e=l JTF8&qid= 1440667908&sr=8-1 &keywords=The+ WorJ d+according+to+Monsanto+D VD 
http·//thenewpress corn/books/world-according-rnonsanto 

http://icarusfilms.com/new2011 /pois.html 
thenewpress.com/books/our-dailv-poison 

http ://www.harmonywithnatureun.org/i ndex. php?page=view&type=12&nr=30&men u= 195&str=&pub 
year=O&language=O&librarytype=16 

http://frenchculture.org/film-tv-and-new-media/events/screening-good-old-growth-and­ 
qa-marie-monique-robin-un 


